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*NEWSLETTERS

Highlight

Sl © Our Holiday Tradition:
Winter Camp is Calling!

Gym Closure

The holidays are almost here, Winter Camp is the perfect way
Gift Certificate: Share the to keep your kids active and entertained while you prepare for
Gift of Movement & Fun! the season! Whether you're running holiday errands, wrapping
gifts, or needing some extra time, we've got you covered.
Sdm’s Corner Running from December 23 to January 10, Winter Camp
offers flexible options to fit your schedule:

From San Mateo to « Half Day: $35 (8:30 AM - 12:00 PM or 1:00 PM - 4:30 PM)

Roseville: PA Athletes + Full Day: $50 (8:30 AM - 4:30 PM)

Bring Home the Gold!  Closed for holidays on 12/24-12/26, 12/31, and 1/1. No camp
on Saturdays or Sundays.

Making Spirits Bright: o Early drop-off and late pick-up are available with charges.

Thank You for Supporting
Our Holiday Drives!

Packed with activities like gymnastics, seasonal crafts, fun
events, and time with friends, Winter Camp lets your kids have
fun while you handle the holidays stress-free. Spots are filling
fast—sign up today to make this holiday season unforgettable!

~i[m] Scan me &
B sign up now!
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Gym Closure

As we approach the holiday season, we're
excited to share our upcoming schedulel!

Winter Camp kicks off on December 23rd,
offering fun and engaging activities for all.
Please note the following holiday closures:

e December 24th, 25th, & 26th:
Closed for Christmas

¢ December 31st & January 1st:
Closed for New Year

Winter Camp will resume from December
27th to 30th, wrapping up the year with
exciting experiences.

Thank you for being part of the Gym Beat

family. We wish you a joyful and festive
holiday season!

Sam's Corner

Gift Certificate: Share the
Gift of Movement & Fun!

The holidays are just around the corner, and there’s no better
time to share the joy of gymnastics with your loved ones!

Our $100 gift certificate is the perfect present for family,
friends, or anyone who loves to stay active. Whether they're new
to gymnastics or already part of our Gymnastics Beat family, this
gift is a wonderful way to support their journey and welcome
them into our big, supportive community.

As a special bonus, this gift certificate includes a waiver of the
$35 registration fee, making it an excellent option for anyone
who hasn't joined us yet.

For current members, congratulations, you can apply the gift
certificate directly to your account! The office will gladly assist in
crediting it to the recipient's tuition or fees.

Share the joy of gymnastics this holiday season! Stop by the front
desk or call us today to purchase your gift certificatel

AL D & Hololo!

¥ GIFT CERTIFICATE
$ 1 o o Congratulations! Youve received a gift certificate to use
s cer

Our Pyramid All-stars Cheer team has made us proud with top placements in their recent competitions,
showcasing the incredible dedication of our coaches, volunteer parents, and staff - especially our PA
Director/Owner Claudia, who's celebrating her 2Ist year with us since 2004! While our growing NGA gymnastics
team prepares for their upcoming season, our Saturday sport-acro program continues to expand with the
addition of calisthenics expert Alex Hoover, who joins coaches Lizzy and Daryl in developing our athletes' hand-
balancing and strength training skills. As we wrap up this remarkable year, we extend our heartfelt thanks to all
our athletes, clients, staff, coaches, and volunteers - here's to wonderful holidays and an even better 2025!
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°* From San Mateo to 2 LY
Roseville: PA Athletes
Bring Home the Gold!
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This week marked an incredible start to the season for
our PA Elite and Prep Teams as they competed in two
major events, showcasing their talent, hard work, and
team spirit.

At the GSSA San Mateo Challenge, our PA Elite Teams
delivered stellar performances in their first competition
of the season. The results were nothing but of amazing: ‘
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7 First Place Champion Titles Wy TGN | sgg&f)%]{ﬁN &
Junior 1Judges’ Choice Award ‘
Senior 4 Judges’ Choice Award

2 US Finals Golden Ticket Bids

These accomplishments highlight the dedication and
effort of our athletes and coaches, and we couldn't be
prouder of how they represented Gymnastics Beat on
this stage!

Our Prep Teams also shone brightly at the American
Cheer Power Holiday Showdown in Roseville, proving that
hard work pays off. Their fantastic results included:

1First Place Champion Title
1Second Place Title

The energy and excitement from both events have set a
positive tone for the rest of the season. Our athletes
continue to demonstrate not only exceptional skills but
also the drive and determination to keep improving.

We are so proud of all our teams for their achievements
and for starting the season with such a strong showing. * —
Let's keep the momentum going and make this season
one to remember!
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° Making Spirits Bright:
Thank You for Supporting
Our Holiday Drives!

This holiday season, the spirit of giving was truly alive at Gym
Beat! Thanks to the overwhelming generosity of our
incredible community, we successfully wrapped up two
amazing drives. Our coat drive filled two big boxes of warm
coats, bringing comfort and hope to those in need. Following
that, our toy drive was equally successful, spreading holiday
magic to children and families in our community. Both events
were a true testament to the kindness and support that
make Gym Beat so special.

Box of Toys

A huge thank you to everyone who participated, whether by
donating coats and toys, spreading the word, or helping
these drives succeed. Your contributions made all the
difference and reminded us of the power of coming
together for a greater cause.

We'd also like to recognize Dianna, our front office manager,
for her dedication to these efforts. From coordinating with
the Fresno Mission to organizing donations, her enthusiasm
and care made these events not only successful but also
heartwarming for everyone involved!

These drives were about more than just donations, they
were about bringing people together and sharing the joy of
the season. Watching our community come together to
support these efforts has been truly inspiring, and moments
like these remind us of the strength and generosity within
the Gym Beat family.

Thank you all for helping us make this holiday season one to
remember. We look forward to continuing this tradition of
giving and joy next year and beyond!




